
Week beginning 27th January 2020 

English 

 This week the children watched a pantomime called Snow 

White and the forest folk. 

 The next day they looked at photos taken during the panto 

and were challenged to put them in chronological order. 

 The class had a big discussion about what they liked, disliked 

and found funny in the panto. 

 The children have started to write a recount of the 

pantomime. 

Maths 

 This week we have been working addition and subtraction. 

 We have been working in groups to solve addition and 

subtraction problems using lots of different resources and 

strategies.  

  

Phonics 

 This week’s spelling words are friend, house, love, school and 

today.  

  We introduced the diagraph au.  

- au au Autumn is haunted. 

 We then recapped au, or and aw. 

 

Forest School 

 This week Squirrels’ class went to the forest. We created a 

nature palette, took rubbings and solved mystery nature 

puzzles. 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


